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This draft is in preliminary form.  I have drafted this proposal in a manner that
prohibits the Department of Natural Resources from establishing or enforcing a
secondary air quality standard that is more restrictive than the corresponding federal
standard.  If the Joint Committee for Review of Administrative Rules proceeds to
suspend NR 404.04 (3), I will redraft this draft to insert the date of the suspension and
will also include an analysis in the draft.  Please let me know if you have any questions
about this draft.
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